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Scholarship Policy  
Bethlehem Chapel Youth and Children’s Ministry  

As a church, we participate in many large events throughout the year that require a registration fee. Our 
heart is that no child should be unable to attend these events because of their financial situation. That 
being said, we also recognize the need to be good stewards of our church budget. Because of this, we 
are writing this policy to clarify anything related to students receiving scholarships for camps, 
conferences, and other events.  

Purpose for events:  

The purpose of ministry events is to create an environment where a student is more focused on their 
relationship with God, hear the truth of the Gospel in a unique setting, and build relationships for long 
term discipleship.  

Policy: 

In alignment with this purpose, partial and full scholarships will be given to students, as available, with 
the understanding that these events are meant to be a spring board into long term discipleship.  

Our policy is to only offer scholarships to students if they are participating in the life of our church or 
regular ministry activities.  

If a student is in need of a scholarship, their parents need to talk with the pastor or leader overseeing 
the event. Each student should register by the early deadline, participate in any fund raisers available, 
and pay any part of a registration fee that they are able to. After a conversation with the pastor or 
leader, a scholarship of up to 100% can be given.  


